[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                                                                                                                                                                                           ANNOUNCEMENTS – 4/22/2024: 

ATTENTION SENIORS:
The Senior Letter and the prom quest approval form have now all been emailed out and are also viewable on South’s Main Page of our website. Please read it as it contains new information on how to obtain commencement tickets.  Extra Senior Letters and the Prom Quest Approval Form are also available in the main office.  If you still haven’t ordered your cap and gown, we have extra gowns, caps, and tassels for purchase in the main office.  Remember, you MUST have a cap and gown to participate in the graduation ceremony on May 21.
ALSO:  If you weren’t able to pick up your cap, gown, and other graduation items on March 7 during lunch periods, please pick up your items in the main office when you are able to. 

Please read till 4/22
Attention students: Lakeland Community College will visit Willoughby Today, April 22 from 11:30-1:30 p.m. in the guidance conference room.

Please read till 4/24
The GSA will be meeting on Thursday at 7:15 at the table near room 136.  You will need a pass to exit the cafe.  See Mrs. Duffy in guidance if you need a pass.  All are welcome.

Please read till 4/26
Rebel Yell's last event of the school year- Rebel Olympics is Friday May 3rd.
Save the Date- tickets go on sale next week.





